

FAO Mr Graham Hill Penguins Against Cancer Fenwycks Tekels Avenue Camberley Surrey GU15 2LB

19 February 2014

Dear Penguins Against Cancer

Thank you for your donation of £1,000.00 in aid of Myeloma UK raised from the Fundraising Dinner held on 25 January 2014. We greatly appreciate being selected as one of the charities to benefit from this event and hope everyone had an enjoyable evening.

Your support is helping us to accelerate the discovery, development and access to better treatment for myeloma. For example, our Clinical Trial Network is studying new treatments in myeloma. Patients on these trials are receiving treatment that they would not have access to otherwise. The results of this research will in turn benefit all myeloma patients by improving clinical practice.

Myeloma UK is a leading funder of myeloma research in the UK. Thanks to people like you we are continuing to help patients live longer and with a better quality of life.

To keep up-to-date with the latest in myeloma research and the work of Myeloma UK visit www.myeloma.org.uk or sign up for our e-newsletter at www.myeloma.org.uk/enewsletter.

We are very grateful for your support and hope you'll consider fundraising for us again in the future.

On behalf of those who benefit from our work, thank you again for supporting Myeloma UK.

Yours sincerely

Zoe Meldrum

Community Fundraiser

Myeloma UK Broughton House, 31 Dunedin Street, Edinburgh EH7 4JG T: 0131 557 3332 E: myelomauk@myeloma.org.uk Charity No: SC 026116

Chairman Judy Dewinter Chief Executive Eric Low OBE Patron Maureen Lipman CBE

Board of Directors David Allmond | Lee Appleton | Susan Blair RGN | Prof Gordon Cook | Marc Gordon | Prof Atul Mehta | Prof Gareth Morgan | Dr Stuart Smith | Dr Jeff Solomon

Infoline: 0800 980 3332